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Learning Trust

22" May 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to share some exciting news regarding the
leadership of our schools.

From 1st September 2025, Miss Weston and Mr Holland will officially take up the roles of Co-
Headteachers across both the Infant and Junior Schools. We are absolutely thrilled that they
have accepted this joint position, and we are confident that their leadership will bring continued
stability, vision, and excellence to both schools. Their appointment ensures a seamless transition
and strong continuity in leadership, which is essential in maintaining and enhancing the high-
quality education we strive to provide for every pupil.

As Co-Headteachers, Miss Weston and Mr Holland will share responsibility for both schools.
They bring a wealth of experience, a deep understanding of our school communities, and a
strong, collaborative approach that will serve our pupils, staff, and families well. You can expect
to hear directly from them before the summer break, when they will share more details about
their plans and priorities moving forward.

As part of the process, Miss Weston and Mr Holland presented an ambitious vision for the future
of both schools. It was clear to all involved that they are deeply passionate about continuing the
excellent work already underway—particularly in building stronger links between the Infant and
Junior Schools. Their commitment to this shared vision reflects the foundations laid by Mrs
West, whose leadership has been instrumental in bringing our two schools closer together in
recent years.

We are excited about the future and look forward to working together to support Miss Weston
and Mr Holland in their new roles.

Yours faithfully,

Stuart Matthews Kathryn Pierce
CEO Chair of Governors
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